
 
 
Bodybuilder's Bulletin 
 
 
28 March 2014 
 
 
Bulletin No. 134 
 
 
New Guidelines to Fitting Bodies 
 
New Guidelines to Fitting Bodies for the TG range are now available on the MANTED 
website – www.manted.de  - or follow the link from the UK Bodybuilder website – 
www.man-bodybuilder.co.uk 
 
 
These new Guidelines have been completely revised and consolidated to include the 
latest Euro 6 chassis changes. 
 
This Bulletin supersedes BB130 
 
In addition, all TGL/TGM Euro 6 chassis drawings in 2D CAD format are now available 
on the MANTED website. 
 
 
TGS/TGX 2D CAD drawings are slowly being released over the next few months. This 
will take some time because of the number of variants in the programme. 
 
 
There will also be 3D pdf files made available for TGS/TGX. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Should you have any queries on the above, please contact Product Engineering 
on 01793 448338 or email bodybuilder@man.co.uk. 

 



Please circulate and then retain in the Bodybuilder’s Manual 


